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1. Project Status Summary   
i. Lease discussions with Tarpon regarding Laketown tower going well. Allegan 

County amendment proposal being sent to them June 2, 2017 

ii. Modification work on Laketown tower scheduled for the week of June 6, 2017 

 

2. Work Completed Last Week 
i. Several communications between Allegan County and Tarpon regarding Laketown 

tower. Allegan County has approved modifications expenditure with financial 

assistance from Motorola 

ii. Provided details of Laketown modifications contractor insurance and procedures 

requested by Tarpon 

iii. ACD compiled, and provided to Allegan County, comprehensive inventory of items 

located at Laketown tower. Allegan County used this in lease amendment proposal to 

be sent to Tarpon on June 2, 2017 

iv. Based upon acceptance and notice to proceed from Tarpon, Motorola has scheduled 

Laketown tower modification to commence week of June 6, 2017 

v. ACD discussed details of GPS location services implementation with Motorola 

technical lead. Call scheduled for June 15, 2017 to discuss between Motorola, ACD, 

Allegan County and MPSCS technical groups, as well as managers 

 

3. Work Planned for Next Week 
i. Work with Allegan County and Tarpon to ensure all needs met to receive notice to 

proceed with Laketown tower modifications and installations 

ii. Begin Valley antenna installations 

iii. Prepare training plan to address MSP train-the-trainer limited training dates 
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4. Open Issues 
i. GPS position information implementation is still not defined. Issue stems from the 

fact the data stream needs to run through the MPSCS ANS and MPSCS does not 

currently have sufficient ports to provide this to Allegan County. MPSCS and 

Motorola are working on a solution that will provide GPS services for the entire state, 

which will also satisfy the Allegan County requirements. This is a higher level issue 

that needs to be elevated and addressed by Motorola and MPSCS senior management. 

A meeting is scheduled for June 15, 2017 that will include those management 

personnel to drive this 


